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Communications and Education Section 

The office of the Privacy Commissioner for Personal Data 

 

Email: dpoc@pcpd.org.hk 

 

Privacy Awareness Week (PAW) 2019 –  6 to 12 May 2019 
 

(Please tick as appropriate) 

 

 

Our organisation will hold our own PAW  

 

[   ] During PAW 2019 [   ]   Other dates________________ (please specify) 

 

and organise the following activities: 

   

[   ] Send message to all staff members reminding them of good data handling practices 

 

[   ] Put up PCPD publications/posters in the organisation  

 

[   ] Send DPOC e-newsletter via the intranet  

 

[   ] Hold a training session/educational event on personal data privacy  

 

[   ] Others: Please specify _______________________________________________ 

 

  
 

 

Organisation:  ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Contact Person:   ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Tel: _____________________________   Email: __________________________________ 

 

Any personal data provided in this form will be used for the purposes of carrying out 

activities related to the Data Protection Officers' Club.  

 

 

You have the right to request access to and correction of your personal data held by the 

PCPD. You should make your data access request by completing the Data Access Request 

Form (OPS003) and sending the completed Form directly to the Data Protection Officer of 

the PCPD by fax (2877 7026), by email at enquiry@pcpd.org.hk or in person or by mail to 

the PCPD, Room 1303, 13/F, Sunlight Tower, 248 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai, Hong 

Kong. 
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